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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CE/DOT-49/06



22 August 2006


SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON TRANSNATIONAL
Original: Spanish


ORGANIZED CRIME

NOTICE

The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States has the honor to address the permanent missions to the Organization, at the request of the Chair of the Special Committee on Transnational Organized Crime, Ambassador Alejandro García Moreno, to inform them that, because of other official OAS activities, the Meeting with Experts convened by document CE/DOT-50/06 and scheduled for September 11 to 13, 2006, had been postponed to September 12 to 14, 2006.  The General Secretariat will soon circulate a new version of the program for the meeting, with the dates indicated in this notice.
The General Secretariat would hereby request the missions that have not done so to communicate the names of the experts who will participate in that meeting, together with their titles, addresses, telephone numbers, and e-mail addresses.

The General Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to express to the permanent missions of the member states the assurances of its highest consideration.

� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP16729E09�








